
1

From: Anne Marie Collins 
Sent: 02 August 2024 18:41
To: Licensing
Subject: Ref: 058623/grant of premises license for freshwell camping.

Hello   
I would like it noted that as a resident of Croyde I'm in favour of an alcohol license being granted to Freshwell 
Camping.  The food trucks and music stop at 8pm,  therefore not an issue to local residents.  

Kind regards  
AnneMarie Collins  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
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